
 

 

 

 

News Release  
 

 

 In compliance of K.S.A. 25-2310 and KAR 7-23-4, Last day to Register to vote will be February 

20, 2024 at 5:00 P.M. for the Presidential Preference Primary Election. Registration books will remain 

closed until March 20, 2024. If you have any questions please contact the County Clerk’s Office at 620-

330-1200.  

 

 

     Charlotte A. Scott Schmidt 

     Montgomery County Clerk/Election Officer 


